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Risk Assessment Report

The Board considered a report by the Assessor and Electoral
Registration Officer presenting a revised Risk Management Strategy for
approval.

The Board had agreed its Risk Management Strategy in February 2012
(ref VJB3). The Strategy had been amended in June 2013. Following a
review in 2015, a revised strategy reflecting the deletion of the post of
Depute Assessor and which introduced risks in regard to the current fiscal
environment, had been developed.

The Assessor, in response to a question, summarised the timescale for
staff training. He also confirmed that the service complied with Cabinet
Office guidance in regard to IT security.

Decision

The Board noted the current general risk assessment analysis for all
functions.



